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At present, we have on the Plant at Ilion the following customers'
guns, which have been returned due to the Model 600 recall:

Model 721-T22 3k
"T25 1

Since these obsolete mocdels have been out of the line for some time,
no further trigger assemblies are avallable. At present, no other
approved method is available for con'ecti.ug fire controls in these
models.

Attached is a sample letter used by Marketing requesting the return of
these guns. Also attached is a copy of a letter from E. F, Sienkiewlcz
{0 E. G. Larson proposing a change in the letter concerning the return

for repair at no charge. uQEC?“ -
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